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I strongly opposed against the plan of 1,070 homes and 2.2 hectares for employment on the
site of Velmore Farm. It is outrageous to think this is a good idea in anyway. There is
already flooding on the road and roundabout joining Temples way and School Lane, which
has never been dealt with for many years. The road from Temples Way and School Lane is
always congested with large volumes of traffic. I myself live behind Temples Way where
you plan to put a entrance joining roundabout, which is madness, who ever thought this a
good idea need to come and see how crazy that would be. The noise, fumes and the
flooding and the congestion is not acceptable. I have to keep my doors, windows closed at
all times because of this day and night.





